
Travel Vaccination Alert 

Dear Traveler, 

We hope this message finds you well as you prepare for your upcoming journey. In light of your 

travel plans, we would like to remind you of important vaccination requirements necessary for 

your destination. 

Vaccination Recommendations: 

• Hepatitis A 

• Typhoid 

• Yellow Fever (if traveling to specific regions) 

• COVID-19 (as per current guidelines) 

Please ensure that you are up to date with your vaccinations at least 4-6 weeks prior to your 

departure date. It's advisable to consult with a healthcare provider who can provide personalized 

recommendations based on your travel itinerary and health history. 

Thank you for taking the necessary precautions to keep yourself and others safe while traveling! 

Safe travels! 

Sincerely, 

Your Health Advisory Team 


